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Dear Representatives,

I have been concerned about our GREEN FUTURE for a long time. Now, the more | read about Climate Change
makes me realize how urgent our situation is. We are on a trajectory of 4 degrees increase. 4 degrees drop
produced the last ice age and scientists tell us only a 1.5 degree increase will keep our planet habitable.

We are a family of four voters who try to walk our talk. But from reading recently published books on the subject, it
is our political bodies that have to take bold action and help direct the energy usage of people who can’t afford to
buy a new electric car or put solar panels on their house (our family included in this).

Please support the Clean Energy Jobs Bill.

Thank you

Susan Wise
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